March 27, 1924,

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Pringipal,

MeGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Your kindly reproof regarding my
style and title in connection with my recent
paper at the R.I.B.A., I take as a pretty com-
pliment. It was, I think, in the interest of
our professional life here that it appeared as
it did.

As I am unable to return to London
to attend the International Congress on Archi-
tectural Fducation in July, the R.I.B.A. have done
me the honour of asking for a general exposition
of my views, to be published in the R.,I.B.A. Jour-

nal just before the Congress. That paper will be
gsigned in my quality as a Professor of MeGill.

It will represent my individual opinions only.

Yours very truly,
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